
STEM Week Homework – STEM Selfies 

For this year’s STEM (Science, Technology, Engineer and Maths) Week Homework 

competition, we’d like you to investigate how STEM is important in the local area. When 

you are out and about, look out for things around where you live, places you visit or 

around school that involve Science, Technology, Engineering or Maths in action. Then 

take a STEM Selfie (or ask someone to take your picture with it) of the most unusual. 

Please bring your picture into school (no bigger than A4) with a hashtag of no more 

than 50 characters explain what is happening. Please make sure each entry is clearly 

marked with your name and class and returned to school by Wednesday 3rd April. 

These will then be displayed in school and prizes given in Friday’s STEM assembly. 

You could also ask an adult to share the picture on the school Facebook page or Twitter 

account. Happy hunting! 

 


